

14th January 2021

Dear Residents, Families and Friends

It is with great regret that I need to inform you that visiting will be suspended with immediate effect. As a result of routine testing, one of our bank staff had a positive Covid swab test result. This member of staff is asymptomatic at the moment and is isolating.

In compliance with guidelines from Public Health England (PHE), each member of staff will now be undertaking a daily LFT (lateral flow test) for the next seven days.

Residents will also continue to be tested following PHE guidelines. I am pleased to report that all residents are well at this time.

We will keep you informed of any changes in the current situation.

Pam Bourton RN

Manager

01225 484904 admin@bridgecare.org.uk www.bridgecare.org.uk

Patrons: Marian McNeir MBE, Former Mayor of Bath, The Rt Hon. the Lord Foster of Bath, Wera Hobhouse, MP for Bath. E.J.Zedlewski, Chair of Trustees